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Membership Secretary’s Report 
This year has seen a small increase in our membership: we currently have 132 members, with 1191 

people now regularly receiving newsletters and updates from LDER.  Among the many reasons it has 

been good to be able to meet in person again for Conferences are the opportunities to talk to 

members of the party on the stall and at fringe events and encourage them to sign up, and to put 

faces to names that are already familiar from the contacts lists.  

Welcome to those who have joined LDER this year, and many thanks to those who have renewed their 

membership, especially those who have responded to (more!) requests to change the way they pay 

because of changes to the online payment system on our website. 

 

 

If you like what we do, but are not yet a member, please do consider joining us, which you can now 

do using the dedicated “I want to join LDER” button at https://www.lder.org/join-us 

If possible, please also email us at info@lder.org to confirm that your payment is a membership 

subscription. It will also be very helpful to give us your name, local party and party membership 

number. Please do not hesitate to get in touch at info@lder.org or helenlder@gmail.com to inquire 

about any difficulties you encounter with membership-related matters. 
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